
 

 
 
November 24, 2011 
 

Our file:  EA1011-001 
Via email 

David Swisher 
Vice President, Operations 
Avalon Rare Metals Inc. 
Unit 330 - 6165 Hwy 17 
Delta, BC V4K 5B8 
 
 
Dear Mr. Swisher: 
 
Re:   EA1011-001:  Thor Lake Rare Earth Element Project – Review Board Information 
Requests   
 
The Review Board submits the attached information requests to Avalon Rare Metals Inc. and 
looks forward to the company’s responses.  Please contact me at (867) 766-7063 if you have 
any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Paul Mercredi 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Ph.: (867) 766-7063 
pmercredi@reviewboard.ca 
 
 


